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February 22, 2018

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about ICE. Our immigration enforcement system is

continuing its long decline into an extrajudicial deportation force. There is

no judicial oversight or habeas corpus right with some people held indefi-

nitely and others immediately deported to places they do not know. You

have changed the priorities so that many upstanding members of our soci-

ety are being targeted with families torn apart and communities becoming

more fearful. These actions do not reflect the needs or wants of the com-

munities that ICE is targeting. Both my state and my city have made their

displeasure clear with sanctuary policies trying to wash their hands of your

vicious actions.

Please remove ICE from California as you have promised.

I am very proud to be a US citizen and a large part of that derives

from our government for the people.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


